
Shaé fundraiser Concert 
 

 

Singer/harpist Shaé Robinet, with Helen Webby, the 

Burnside Harp Army & small & big harp players are 

performing: 
 

Saturday 2 September, 2:30pm 

at The Rose Historic Chapel, 866 Columbo St. 
 

 

All proceeds to support young singer/harpist Shaé 

Robinet, to cover the medical costs of her urgent spine 

operation in France. 

Come and enjoy an amazing afternoon of harp music by 

talented young musicians in the gorgeous Rose Chapel! 
 

 

 

You will find a donation box at the entry or donate via Give a little link: 

https://givealittle.co.nz/cause/help-shae-14-this-year-to-access-her-urgent-

spine?fbclid=IwAR0XfLDq8ukRInnrerO6HOJDbwp36LFpZMFE3_A7n4CtQo3fdVlMj3dxVYI 

 

Thanks                                
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